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York Region releases 2004 Annual Report 
 
 
NEWMARKET – The Regional Municipality of York released today its 2004 Annual Report, 
entitled "Focus". 
 
"This year's report showcases our numerous accomplishments throughout 2004," said Bill Fisch, 
Regional Chair and CEO.  "We owe our successes to the sheer determination and collaborative work 
of Regional Council and staff, area municipalities and our many partners." 
  

The Annual Report highlights information on Regional Council, 
Committee and staff accomplishments, audited financial statements, plus a 
five-year review.  
  
"This public report reflects the Region’s commitment to sound financial 
management and prudent business practices and decision-making," said 
Town of Aurora Mayor Tim Jones, Chair of the Finance and 
Administration Committee.  "Our business strategies incorporate a 
framework for continuous improvement to ensure taxpayers receive top-
notch services within a growing and vibrant region.” 
 

The Annual Report also features a description of the nine area municipalities, and a list of the core 
services provided by York Region.  
  
The Annual Report is available at the York Region Administrative Centre information kiosk. 
A Web-friendly version of the report will be available via York Region's Web site in July. 
 
For more information on The Regional Municipality of York, the services we offer and links to our 
nine area municipalities, please visit our Web site at: www.york.ca 
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